
As part of the Pennsbury School District Wellness Policy, shared classroom snacks are not 
permitted in district schools. Suggested nonfood ideas for parents/guardians and staff 
include stickers, pencils, spirit sticks and reward activities. Please contact your child’s 
teacher in advance to make arrangements. You can read more about Board Policy 246 - 
School Wellness by visiting Pennsbury’s School Board Policies page. 
  
Items such as stuffed animals, balloons and other party favors are not permitted to be 
brought into school. Birthday invitations will only be distributed if there is an invitation for 
each child in the classroom. 
 

https://out.smore.com/e/c6mxk/sTjiGo?__$u__

